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FUNDRAISING
Dear Parents and Students, 

Although the dance department does get support from the Upland Unified School District, based on the most recent years’ budget allocations, including last year this amount has averaged to about $2.25 per student for the year. This is not sufficient enough to run our program effectively. In order to maintain our program we must take a proactive stand to cover the cost of costuming, music, supplies, equipment, support staff, etc. Part of the money needed to meet our budget comes from dance department events, but a large part will also come from fundraising. Some of the items we were able to purchase with fundraising money the past few years were portable mirrors, music, a stereo system, lockers, Therabands, portable ballet barres, wall barres, tap shoes, DVD player, fieldtrips, buses, master teachers and choreographers, concert expenses, storage unit, storage boxes, support staff as well as new costumes.  The fundraising goals for the year will be as followed: 

Varies per class - An average class of 40 students would be $4000. 
The commitment can be made in two easy ways, either by voluntarily fundraising or donations. Donations may be made as early as today. Anyone participating in fundraising is responsible for: 

1. Turning in the correct amount of money in a timely manner. No exceptions can be made for loss or theft. Students must be careful with their money and their products. Only checks, money orders or cashiers checks made payable to UHS Dance Department should be turned in to the student store. Cash is not recommended, as we cannot be responsible for loss or theft. 
2. Delivering any ordered items in a timely manner. Items that are misplaced are the sole responsibility of the student. 
Please note that fundraising is done on behalf of the entire department. These costs cover operations and some basic costuming. However, please note that these are basic costuming costs, and students will be required to purchase shoes, tights and leotards separately on their own.  Due to the nature of those items and for sanitary reasons we do not have those items to supply to the students

Here are some fundraising opportunities to be held this year: 

· Community Cards 
· Candle sales

· Cookie Dough Sales
· See’s Candy
· Rummage Sales

Other possibilities are under consideration. 

Procedures for turning in money:

Donations must be turned in to the Student Store. When turning in money to the student store make sure you tell them your name and that this is for the dance department (stating specifically what fundraiser this is for). 
Students are entitled to participate in all aspects of the program and related activities regardless of whether the student fundraises or makes a donation to support the program.  No student’s performance evaluation will be affected by a donation or a decision not to donate to the school.

